City of Bunker Hill Village

Notice of Possible City Council Quorum

Thursday, December 14, 2023 at 6:00 p.m.

Notice is hereby given that members of the City of Bunker Hill Village City Council in numbers which
may constitute a quorum, may participate in the Annual Twinkle Light Parade in the City of Bunker Hill
Village and Memorial Villages, Houston, Texas beginning at 6:00 p.m. on Thursday, December 14,
2023 at Frostwood Elementary School, 12214 Memorial Drive, Houston, Texas and ending with a
gathering at Memorial Drive Presbyterian Church, 11612 Memorial Drive, Houston, Texas.

This parade and gathering is purely a social meeting at which there will be no deliberation, nor will there
be any formal action taken. While there may be incidental discussion of city business, the City Council
will not be deliberating as a governing body of the City of Bunker Hill Village. Any discussion of public
business is purely incidental to the social meeting.

I, Gerardo Barrera, City Administrator, of the City of Bunker Hill Village certify that the above
notice of meeting was posted in a place convenient to the general public in compliance with
Chapter 551, Texas government Code, on Friday, November 17, 2023 by 12:00 p.m.
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